cornesp. Hasselmo



Office of the President 202 Morrill Hall 100 Church Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 (612) 626-1616

1 pc to Foundly

April 16, 1990

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health 1-210 Moos Tower

Dear Professor Blackburn:

Nin Franken

Thank you for sending a copy of the report, Update 1990 from the Division of Epidemiology in the School of Public Health. It is helpful to review the summary of the teaching, research and service of your division. But even more, it is gratifying to learn of the innovative projects and community programs that have been implemented during the last year.

Thank you and your faculty for their work and commitment to the University of Minnesota and its community.

Cordially,

Nils Hasselmo

President

NH:pln